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I am opposed to allowing homeless camps to set up in any public place for any 

amount of time, especially for an unlimited amount. Eventually we will not be able to 

enjoy our parks or cities because of these camps popping up everywhere. Our 

neighborhood has had fires and increased crime stemming from these camps. We 

are paying an extra “homeless” tax to help with building and moving them to 

appropriate places and now we are to accommodate them where ever they want for 

as long as they want? This is crazy! Do you not see trouble ahead with a bill like 

this??  


